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EAST GOSHEN TOWNSHIP 

CONSERVANCY BOARD MEETING 
JULY 13, 2016 

 
 
The East Goshen Township Conservancy Board held a regularly scheduled meeting 
on Wednesday, July 13, 2016 at 7:00 p.m. at the Township Building.  In attendance 
were:  Vice Chairman Erich Meyer, Scott Sanders, Patti Brown, John Scheidt and 
Andy Tyler.   
 
Call to Order 
Erich called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. 
 
Pledge of Allegiance & Moment of Silence 
Erich led those present in the Pledge of Allegiance and then asked for a moment of 
silence to remember those who serve in our military. 
 
Minutes 
The minutes of the June 8, 2016 meeting were approved as corrected. 
 
New Business 

1. Scott wrote an article about Red Oak Blight,CB 7-13-16 Draft.docx which will 
be submitted for the next newsletter. 

2. 2017 Budget -  The budget for 2016 was $6,300 only $63.00 was spent.  A 
Fall planting was discussed.  Scott will get a package from Shemin Nursery.  
A work force will be needed.  Scott discussed having an Eagle Scout assist.  
Erich mentioned that Clymer’s Woods needs a few replacement trees.  Other 
areas for possible plantings were around the Township building and around 
the dam when breached.  It was decided to keep the budget at $6,300 and 
maintain the 2016 balance to reforest the dam area.  

3. Clymer’s Woods may need to be trimmed in certain places.  Scott will take a 
look at it and make a recommendation to Mark Miller. 

 
Adjournment 
There being no further business, Scott moved to adjourn the meeting.  John 
seconded the motion.  The meeting was adjourned.  The next meeting will be August  
10, 2016. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Ruth Kiefer 
Recording Secretary 
 


